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10th July, 2023 

To: Pradeep and the Organizing Committee – 16th F.O.B. Reunion – Sweden 

Rosie & I would like to say….thank you….thank you… for organizing yet 
another successful reunion in Sweden! 

On this our 50th year, for those alumnus who graduated in 1973…it was much 
more that special!! 

The roman philosopher Cicero once wrote: 

“Gratitude is not only the greatest of virtues, but the parent of all the others.” 

So, as our trip to the 16th F.O.B reunion comes to a close and we are both safe and 
sound back in Nassau; Rosie & I would like to additionally, express our sincere 
humble thanks and gratitude to our hosts (Mikeal, Annie, Mattias, Malin) for all 
their help, patience, understanding and warm hospitality in making us all feel so ..so 
comfortable during our reunion in Sweden. 

Additionally, it was very special for Rosie & I to have re-connected with those 
alumnus, spouses and their off-springs (the clan keeps getting bigger) who attended 
our first reunion in 1990 in Nassau; and the re-acquaintance of forgotten faces over 
the years. 

So, God’s willing we look forward St. Moritz in 2024….and Nassau in 2025!! 

“One Love….. 

Brendan & Rosie 

 


